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December 28, 2008 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing to express my deep appreciation and satisfaction with one of your 
products. I have suffered from numerous debilitating allergies for over sixty years, 
and my symptoms have included coughing, wheezing, sneezing, post-nasal drip, 
sinusitis, headaches and general listlessness as a result of these allergies. I have 
consulted with many allergists and doctors, and tried hundreds of prescription and 
homeopathic remedies in an attempt to alleviate my symptoms, but to date nothing 
had been successful. Recent testing by my allergist has shown that I am somewhat 
to acutely sensitive to 32 of 33 airborne allergens, including dust, smoke, pollen, 
grass and others. 

Despite having invested thousands of dollars and countless hours of my time, it 
seemed that I was never going to have any relief from my symptoms. However, 
about seven months ago I decided to try your product, the Steril-Zone Ultraviolet Air 
Purifier with UVC. Having tried many potential “cures” and “remedies” in the past, I 
was skeptical, but encouraged at finding that the Ultraviolet Emitter inside acts to 
eliminate contaminants from the air. Anxious for relief, I installed two Steril-Zones in 
my fifteen hundred square foot home last June. 

I have used the Steril-zones (one per floor) for the last six months, and have been 
incredibly happy with their operation. There has been a marked reduction in my 
symptoms, my breathing has improved dramatically, and I am sleeping much better 
as a result. The air in my home is crisp and clean, and there is a major difference 
from six months ago, when the units were installed. Also, when I stay with friends or 
family that do not have your product, my allergies and symptoms return almost 
immediately, so I now know that the Steril-Zone made all the difference. 

I feel so fortunate to have found Steril-Zone, as this wonderful product has made 
great, positive changes in my home and to my health. I have told many of my friends 
about your product and will continue to do so in the future. Please don’t hesitate to 
share my experience with others, as the more people that know about your product, 
the fewer will have to suffer, as I have for many years. 

With Great Thanks to Steril-Aire, 

Richard Dudek 
  

  

 

  

	
  


